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16 March 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Red Nose Day – 18 March 2022 

Red Nose Day is back and we’re all looking forward to a chance to get together for 

a giggle.  

On Friday 18 March we are holding a non-uniform day, inviting children to come to 

school dressed in red (or any other colour of your choice). 

We are not requesting donations for non-uniform, however if you wish to donate to 

support Comic Relief, please do so via the following link as we will not be collecting 

cash donations in school: 

Sandy Hill Academy – Red Nose Day 2022 Donations 

 

We are very much looking forward to a fun and colourful day on Friday.  Thank you 

for your support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 
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